Consumer Protection Entity 

Dear <Name of contact person>:

Your notice number <identifying case number> regarding <home owner> arrived on <date>, and we contacted <home owner> on the same day to schedule an inspection appointment.

The inspection occurred <date>. As a result, [Builder] has issued three work orders to appropriate trade contractors and one to an in-house service technician (copies enclosed). All work listed should be complete by <date>.

We found one item listed by the home owners to be a normal home maintenance item, service for which is excluded from our warranty. We have informed the home owners in writing of this fact.

A review of our file for this home established that the home owners had not previously reported any of these items to us for attention. Therefore, we have reviewed normal reporting procedure with the home owners in hopes of expediting any further warranty repairs needed for their home.

We appreciate your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely,

Warranty Service Manager

[Builder]











































